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Madam President,


My delegation would like to thank the delegation of Ukraine for their comprehensive national report and continued engagement in the UPR process. 
Indonesia welcomes Ukraine’s ratification of the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities and recommend Ukraine to also ratify the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families.

Madam President,

Indonesia notes the establishment of up to 90 Roma ethnic cultural associations in Ukraine to date and the 2010 amendment to the Act on Principles of Social Protection for Homeless Persons and Abandoned Children allowing the persons concerned to register a social institution or registration centre for the homeless as their place of residence. We encourage the Government of Ukraine to steps up its efforts in facilitating the issuance of identity documents and birth certificates for the Roma people.
Madam President,
Indonesia commends the Government of Ukraine for its efforts to combat trafficking in persons, particularly children, including through the adoption of The Combating Trafficking in Persons Act in 2011. We also share the concern on the seriousness of the problem, and recommend the Government of Ukraine to redouble its efforts in this regard, particularly in combating the trafficking of children for sexual and labour exploitation; including through addressing the root causes of trafficking, establishing additional shelters for rehabilitation and social integration of victims and ensuring systematic investigation, prosecution and punishment of traffickers.

To conclude, Madam President, Indonesia would like to offer its best wishes to the Government and people of Ukraine in their future endeavours towards the promotion and protection of human rights at all levels. 

Thank you.
